
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        Streetscape Project 
 

March 22, 2019 

Spring & Latham Streets. 

This correspondence provides an update for the Streetscape Project. 
 
Work Activities: Start Date 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Starting April 1, 2019, Spring Street (south of the Walden Street intersection) will be closed to vehicular 
traffic. Vehicles will be diverted west on Walden Street to Hoxsey Street. 

• Latham Street will be closed west of the Field House parking lot. Access to the Field House parking lot 
will not be impacted. 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained through temporary sidewalks and signage will be installed. 
• Access to the B&L Building will be maintained. 
• Access to the public parking lot at the base of Spring Street will be via Walden Street. 
• Williams will be working with the Town for permission to install temporary construction signs to notify 

visitors of the road closure and to provide direction to Spring Street and the public parking lot. 
• Construction is scheduled for completion by the beginning of June 2019 (weather dependent).  
• Work hours will be Monday – Friday, 7AM-5PM with Saturday work planned, as needed, to meet the 

completion date.  
• Updates and additional notifications will be distributed through the course of construction.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


